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May 1, 2025  
  
  
  
 

Dear Partner Network: 

We want to share an update to our construction product pricing, effective July 1, 2025. We are increasing 
our selling price on most items, by 2%.  For our speciality and zinc-based items, we will be implementing a 
larger increase due to the rising raw material and production costs. Please be assured, tariffs have not directly 
contributed to this price increase.    

Our last pricing update for construction products was in May 2023 and we are pleased to confirm our ongoing 
commitment to fair and transparent pricing with our partners. 

Key Details: 
 
• All orders placed on or after July 1, 2025, will follow the updated price list.  
• Existing project quotes will be honoured at the quoted price until quote expiry.  
• Special pricing arrangements will be reviewed by our Quotations Team and your Sales Representative.  

We truly value your continued support and look forward to serving you with the same quality and reliability 
you’ve come to expect.  

For any questions or additional information, please contact salessupport@rabdesign.ca or your local Sales 
Representative.  

Click here to request our updated price list to be uploaded onto your system.   

Sincerely,   

  
  
  
David Beron  
President & CEO 
  
DB/cf   
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